WESTERNPORT WATER

Our Ref: Final Water Plan ESC Letter

Mr Greg Wilson

Chairperson

Essential Services Commission
Spring Street

MELBOURNE VIC 3000

water@esc.vic.gov.au

Dear Greg,

RE: The Westernport Region Water Corporation (Westernport Water) Water Plan
2008 to 2013 — Final Submission.

This Water Plan has been developed in consultation with the Department of Human
Services, Department of Treasury & Finance, Environment Protection Authority, and
other key stakeholders.

Westernport Water has also incorporated initiatives relating to its strategic plan and
has included feedback from community consultation workshops conducted from
March until September 2007.

Westernport Water welcomes this opportunity to present the Final Submission of our
Water Plan. We look forward to discussing the proposals it contains and receiving
your considered response. If you have any questions relating our Water Plan please
contact in the first instance, Abigail Adams on 59564141 or
aadams@westernportwater.com.au.

Yours sincerely,

A Y
David Mawer

Managing Director




